Deferred from
August 16, 2023
Tom Yates Board meetinL

Subject: FW: To the Chair and Board of Directors

From: Ginny Vassal <gvassal2 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 5:44 PM

To: Email - administration@strathconard.ca <administration@srd.ca>
Subject: To the Chair and Board of Directors

** NOTICE: This email is from an external source.**
| would respectfully like to express my opinion on the possible Strathcona Gardens assessment of in excess of $400 per
year per household in all electoral areas, including area C towards needed renovations.

| am a resident of area C. | do not support this assessment. In 32 years of living in the outer islands, i've never been to
Strathcona Gardens, nor do | expect to, no matter how qualitative the renovations are.

| understand the concept of being a regional district and the need to support projects in other areas. As a result, | would
support Campbell River residents and area with a nominal assessment, perhaps in the range of $25 to $40 per year.

Thank you for your consideration. | am looking forward to a future Wharf Service.
Sincerely,

Ginny (Virginia) Vassal
Area C - Read Island



